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Please oppose this measure. Oregon is overregulated in every way. Regulations put 

an unnecessary burden on landowners and prevent the best use of their property. 

State legislators should not apply one size fits all regulations to landowners 

throughout the state. Every situation is different, and property owners should be able 

to make decisions without onerous regulations. 


